
FORMER HARBORNE  
POLICE STATION,  
ROSE ROAD 

  HAVE YOUR SAY...

PROPOSED RESIDENTIAL DEVELOPMENT –  
PUBLIC CONSULTATION
Award-winning homebuilder, Spitfire Homes, are intending to submit a planning 
application proposing the redevelopment of the former Harborne Police Station, located 
on Rose Road, Harborne, Birmingham for a collection of new residential properties. 

The proposal will be providing 50 homes and apartments with a range of 1-3 bed 
apartments and 2-5 bed homes.

Spitfire Homes specialise in the construction of sustainable, high-quality homes. They 
are committed to sustainability, quality and an uncompromising design-led approach to 
developments and are known for delivering beautifully designed new homes constructed 
to the highest possible standards.



MAKING YOUR VIEWS KNOWN

Spitfire Homes welcome your views on the proposed development. If you have any 
comments that you would like to share, please visit:

www.landatroseroad.co.uk
Alternatively, please email: RoseRoad@spitfirehomes.co.uk

Alternatively, if you do not have access to the internet please send any comments to: 
Spitfire Homes Ltd. Land & Planning Department,  
The Gate, International Drive, Solihull, B90 4WA

The website will go live on Monday 30th June and comments are due by Monday 14th July.


